
 

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
  

 October 25, 2019 
 
 
 
TO: ALL COUNCIL MEMBERS 
 

RE: TOUR BY THE COMMITTEE ON YOUTH SERVICES 

 

 Please be advised that all Council Members are invited to attend a tour to: 

 
Ali Forney Drop-in Center 

321 West 125th Street 
New York, NY 

 
PLEASE BE ADVISED THE TOUR IS NOT OPEN TO THE PUBLIC 

 
 The Tour will be on Monday, November 18, 2019 beginning at 1:00 p.m.  A van 
will be leaving City Hall at 12:15 p.m. sharp. 
 
 Council Members interested in riding the van should call Paul Sinegal at  
212-482-5418. 
 
 

 
 
 Deborah Rose, Chairperson         Corey Johnson 
 Committee on Youth Services    Speaker of the Council 
 

 
 


